
Great Spruce ,1ead Island
Sunset, Maine 

04683

7 July 1968

Mr. Diarmuid Russell 
Russel & Volkening Agency 
551 Fifth Avenue
New York, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Russell:

Sorry to keep writing to you anout this miserable 
contract business with the Sierra Club, but I received the 
letteres enclosed with this since I last wrote you. They 
are self-explanitory and illustrate the general discontent 
with the Sierra Club proposals.

The cha'ges Ernest Braun wants made are Aven more 
drastic than the ones I asked for, and Philip Hyde objects 
most strongly to convening all right to his photographs to 
the Club. In this I agree with him entirely.

Yours sincerely,

Eliot Porter


